





## Board Member Elections

It's that time of year again!









- Several board member terms are expiring on June 30, 2022
- GB Members be elected or re-elected in May
- May 10
  - Current board members choosing to reaffirm interest in being a GB Member, please send letter of interest to Darcy Belleza
  - Current board members that are resigning effective June 30, 2022, please send letter to Darcy Belleza
  - Newly interested parties who are interested in applying, please complete the <u>Clarksville Board</u> <u>Interest Survey 22-23</u>
- Elections will take place during June Regular Scheduled Board Meeting darcy.belleza@sequoiagrove.org

